
At the end of August 2006, Ofcom will start to issue lifetime
licences to existing ships’ radio licensees. These new licences
will replace the annual renewal process. By early October 
you will be able to apply for new ships’ radio licences online
through the Ofcom website at www.ofcom.org.uk/licensing/olc

A simple, online application process
• FREE online licence applications*

• Online system available 24/7, 365 days a year

• Quick and easy to apply for and obtain a licence

• Licensees will be able to amend their licence
details online

• Copies of licences can be obtained by the
licensee logging into their online account

* paper-based applications will be subject 
to a one-off £20 administration charge

Important information for boat owners

Lifetime licensing for Ships’ Radio – making your life easier

For further information, visit
www.ofcom.org.uk/licensing/olc

or contact Ofcom at: 

Ofcom Licensing Centre 
PO Box 56373
London SE1 9SZ

Tel:  020 7981 3131
Fax: 020 7981 3333
Textphone: 020 7981 3043
(Please note that this number only works 
with special equipment used by people 
who are deaf or hard of hearing.)


